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Letter of Comment No: 4511 
File Reference: 1102-100 

I am writing to express my opposition to changing the accounting treatment for stock options and Employee Stock Purchase Plans 
(ESPPs). We rely on stock options as almost part of our normal compensation. ESPP contributes to employes participation in their 
company stock purchase and encourages innovation and hard work. 
Leave it alone. 
regards, 
Mike 

6/18/2004 


